Protecting Our
Environment

A World Wide Win

For Recycling

(NAPSA)—Recycling alu-
minum cans just got a whole lot
easier. An earth-friendly Web site
has been created to help people
looking for local curbside informa-
tion, buy-back centers or charities
accepting can donations.

The site, www.earth911.org, is
a non-profit network providing
visitors with community-specific
environmental information
through a zipcode search function.

CALLING EARTH911—Americans
who want to recycle more alu-
minum cans now have a Web site
that will help.

Recently Earth911 added a
charitable component to benefit
Habitat for Humanity. The na-
tional recycling program Alu-
minum Cans Build Habitat for
Humanity Homes (ACBHHH)
hopes the partnership will in-
crease aluminum can recycling
and support the more than 530
participating Habitat affiliates.

“In the last five years, more
than 4 million pounds of aluminum
cans have been recycled on behalf
of ACBHHH. The money earned
has helped to build affordable
housing for low-income families,”
said ACBHHH Program Director
Steve Thompson. “Earth911 makes
it possible.”

For more information, visit
www.earth911.org/aluminum.






